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Highway 282 Closure at  
Prickly Pear Creek.
A full road closure and detour will begin July 18 for 
approximately 2 weeks. This closure is between 
Haab Lane and Wallace Road. These intersections 
will remain open to access the detour routes.

Sign up for text updates.
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PROJECT AREA
Between Wallace Rd. and Haab Ln.

DETOUR 1
Hwy 282 between Wallace Rd. and 
next I-15 exit in Montana City.

DETOUR 2
Hwy 282 between 
Haab Ln. and next 
I-15 exit in Clancy. 282

Text Hwy282  to 844-764-2126.

Scan here to visit  
the project website.

bit.ly/hwy282

Access to the “Swimming Hole” at the Highway 282 
culvert will also be closed beginning July 18 for             
approximately 2 weeks. Heavy equipment is needed to 
make repairs to the culvert and will create unsafe 
swimming conditions.


